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NOTICE FOR NEWLY ADMITTED STUDENTS

Presidency University is organizing “Orientation Program” centrally on 23
March at 11.30 am in the Hall room (3rd floor), Gulshan Campus for the
students who got admitted in Spring -2022 (Semester-1).

It is compulsory for all newly admitted students to attend the program.
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